Franks Wrecking

2900 US Hwy 41 South
Valdosta, Ga. 31601
229.245.6045

10/08/2019

We hereby submit this letter of intent to request variance for the property located at 2900 US Hwy 41
South, it is currently zoned for M-1, R-1, and E-A. The business, located here for more than 20 years, is a
salvage yard and should be zoned M-2. Before rezoning, we are requesting variance from ULDC Code
4.03.12 A. Itis our desire to have the area properly zoned for the business that has been located here.
As a nonconforming property, it would be a hardship to us to continually apply for variance for every

update we make to our property.

Sincerely,




